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From the telegraph office.

www.capitalcitycowboys.org

From: TOP

Howdy

Our next match is August 25 starting at 0930. The gate should be open by 0800.

Want to shoot free this month. Then be one of the first eight to sign in by 0815 to help set up the range.

Young’s Angel donated a lawn mower for the club. Now we can cut the grass a little shorter where the
stages will go. This will make it much easier and faster to find the brass.

The plan is to have one or two posse’s for cowboy action and one posse for wild bunch based upon the
show of hands last match. So come prepared to shoot cowboy or wild bunch. Don’t have the SASS legal
pump 12, 1911 or 40 caliber plus lever rifle? Then bring any pump shotgun, any pistol(semi) and any lever
rifle will work for a club wild bunch. Then if you like it, then you can buy the “SASS legal” guns and go to the
Kansas State Wild Bunch Match at Powder Creek next month. The Wild Bunch group will have their own
posse due to some of the rules and more rounds down range for wild bunch. Also to quote SASS, “Wild
Bunch is not cowboy action with a 1911”.?

The club has purchased tablets with the ACES scoring system. We will still use paper scoring as a backup or
to verify we are doing it right. Slow gun is donating a Wi-Fi unit so the tablets will talk to each other to get
the scores. We also purchased a Wi-Fi printer. Sheriff Hopkins has upgraded his phone so it can be used as
a “hot spot” so everything can talk to each other. We hope to give them a good work out before T-Town
2013.

Our number of stages for August is planned for six. So plan on 60 rifle and pistol and be sure to bring that
second box of shells. Wild bunch try 60 rifle, 120 pistol and 36 shotgun.

Remember T-Town is coming in September. A two day main match shoot, lunch, door prizes (a six shooter,
knives and other items) and just plain having fun. Entry forms will be out on the table. Otherwise, go to
capitolcitycowboys.org to download the entry, or to just look around. The outline of events stands as of this
E-letter. Be sure to mark on your entry if you are helping set up on Friday as lunch will be provided for
helping set up the range. Menu for Friday and Saturday lunch will be burgers and dogs and the required
fixings. Lunch on Sunday will be DAWG’S award winning BBQ. | just hope we can wait for Sunday’s lunch
with the BBQ smell waffling around on Saturday.
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